## Town of Stonington

## K-12 Building Committee

Special Meeting Agenda January 30, 2013 7:00 pm **Stonington Police Station** 

The K-12 Building Committee held a meeting on this date at the Stonington Police Station at 7:00pm.

In attendance: Van Riley-Superintendent, Bill King-Operations Manager, Deane Beverly-committee member, Terry Jordan-Principal of WVS/WBS, Faith Leitner-Board of Ed rep, Kathy Sanford-committee member, Julie Holland-committee member, Peter Manning-resident, Scott Machinski-resident, Bill Sternbergresident, Rob Marseglia-committee member, John McNally-committee member, Ed Haberek-First Selectman

Introductions were made, Ed welcomed everyone and spoke about the project, Dr. Riley spoke, members were asked to nominate a chairperson-a motion was made to nominate Rob Marseglia for chairperson, John McNally made the motion, Kathy Sanford seconded, all were in favor. Discussion revolved around needs for the next meeting including: deciding upon the scope of the project, and reviewing the ed specs and enrollment projections. Next meeting date was set for Monday, March 18th.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.